] 
Sent: 16 January 2017 15:05
To: George Smith
Subject: Ref: 16/02272/F - Banbury Service Station Oxford Road Bodicote Banbury

Hi George,

Thank you for your consulting OCC regarding the above referenced application. I have not had an opportunity to carry out a site visit, however I have reviewed the application documents including the plans provided and wish to make the following observations.

It is unlikely that the proposed development shall have any significant detrimental impact on the local highway network in terms of safety and movement. OCC as Local Highway Authority hereby notify the Planning Authority that they do not wish to object to this application.

Should you wish for further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Rashid

Rashid Bbosa
Transport Engineer – Transport Development Control

Cherwell and West Localities 

Oxfordshire County Council

County Hall

New Road

Oxford OX1 1ND
